
St. Eoghan’s P.S., Moneyneena 
        06/09/21 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

I write to advise you that one of the children in P5/6 – Mrs Cunningham’s class, has tested positive 

for Covid. 

 

Following PHA guidance your child is therefore a close contact.  Please collect your child immediately 

from the front playground (via Delivery Staff Car Park). 

 

If your child has not had a previous positive PCR test in the last 90 days, he/she must now GO HOME, 

book a PCR test immediately, and self-isolate until the result is available.  If the result is negative 

your child can return to school but must have another PCR test on day 8.  If either test is positive your 

child must self-isolate for 10 days from the date of the test. 

 

If, however, your child has had a previous positive PCR test in the last 90 days and is not displaying 

any symptoms, no action is required and he/she may remain in school today.  Please contact school 

by telephone (028 79628008), if this is the case and your child may therefore remain in school.  If new 

symptoms develop he/she must stay at home, get a PCR test straightaway and self-isolate until results 

are available. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Mr Paschal Diamond 

Principal 


